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Submission: "To who it may concern,

The amount we get paid, for our energy we put back into the grid, is very low already. Reducing it even more is unfair and
discourages people from using solar power, which is the future of energy needs. For the sake of our grandchildren, we must
move away from coal and onto the renewables."





